
U3A Lunch group May report for Forum 
In May the lunch group returned to an old favourite the Fox Hole at Piercebridge.  It was 
a lovely day, so we sat outside until the table was ready. 

As usual the food at the Fox Hole was delicious.  Some had starters, others went 
straight to the main course.  Most of us managed to enjoy a desert too.  This is a very 
popular lunch venue and always supplies quality food using local suppliers where 
possible. 

If anyone is interested in joining our friendly group, then please contact me. 

Kate Keen 

 


